
 

A Fall Hello from The Willow Awards 

We are hoping that the start of the year has con well for you all! Welcome to a new year of great Willow 

reading! 

Launch the Willows and Win Books! 

Just a reminder to send us a quick message or picture about how you are introducing this year’s finalists 

to your community of readers. Your message or picture will be automatically entered into our “Launch” 

contest that we hold each year where submissions are randomly drawn to win book prizes. You could win 

a set of this year’s finalist titles! Submission deadline is November 11, 2022, through the contact form on 

the website. 

Consider Hosting the 2023 Willow Awards Gala! 

The Willow Awards Gala held in the spring each year is an exciting time when the winning authors are 

announced. It takes a team effort and lots of organization, but the rewards are great, especially when kids 

and a whole school are involved. For more information, please see the gala page on our website. 

Applications are due November 11, 2022. 

The Willow Awards Virtual Bottle Drive Drop & Go 

You can help us raise funds to help support another year of The Willow Awards by donating your SARCAN 

recycling to The Willow Awards.  Please see the website for more information about how to do this. It’s 

very easy, and we sure appreciate your help! 

Happy Reading! 

https://willowawards.ca/teachers-librarians/willow-awards-launch/
https://willowawards.ca/teachers-librarians/willow-awards-gala/
https://willowawards.ca/

